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Good afternoon, 

Thank you for contacting the FBI’s Public Liaison to utilize Freedom of Information / Privacy 
Acts (FOIPA) dispute resolution services.  We appreciate your patience regarding this matter.

Regarding your below inquiry, we conducted an additional review of your request.  We 
determined that the processing of your request complied with our standard procedures, and
further action is not required.  As a result, we are unable to resolve your dispute. 

Even though we were unable to resolve your dispute, you may still seek dispute resolution 
services by contacting the Office of Government Information Services (OGIS) at 877-684-
6448, or by emailing ogis@nara.gov.  If you submit your dispute resolution correspondence 
by email, the subject heading should clearly state “Dispute Resolution Services,” and you 
should also cite the FOIPA Request Number assigned to your request.   

Finally, your use of FBI dispute resolution services does not toll or suspend the ninety (90) days 
for filing a timely appeal with the Director, OIP, U.S. Department of Justice as we advised in 
our response letter dated November 19, 2021. 

Respectfully,

Public Information Officer 
FBI - Information Management Division 
200 Constitution Drive 
Winchester, VA  22602 
O: (540) 868-4593 
E: foipaquestions@fbi.gov

Do you have further questions about the FOI/PA process? Visit us at http://www.fbi.gov/foia

Please check the status of your request online at https://vault.fbi.gov/fdps-1/@@search-
fdps    Status updates are performed on a weekly basis. 

Note:  This is a non-emergency email address.  If this is an emergency, please call 911 
directly.  If you need to report a tip for immediate action, please contact FBI Tips at 
http://tips.fbi.gov/ or reach out to your local field office. 
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